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Esperance Shire Locks in 3 Year Deal with Rex 

http://www.esperanceexpress.com.au/  

Regional Express (Rex) will continue to offer its cheaper “community fare” on flights between 

Esperance and Perth after finalising negations with the Shire of Esperance. 

The community fare sits at $128.91, including tax, and is eligible when booking flights less than 

24 hours in advance, or more than 60 days out for some flights. 

During a confidential item at this week’s, shire council agreed to the three-year deal that would 

fix the amount of money Rex had to pay to Esperance Airport for each passenger who travels 

from Perth on a cheap flight.  

A shire spokeswoman said the deal with Rex was great news for the community. 

“It’s a win for locals, and it’s a win for tourism and tourists,” she said. 
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